Notes from 2009-07-23 Out-of-the-Box team
Attendees:
Teresa Patton (AT&T Mobility), Deb Tucker (Verizon Wireless), Mohamed Samater (T-Mobile), Linda Peterman (One Communication), Steve Farnsworth (Evolving), Greg Council (Evolving), John Malyar (Telcordia), Pat White (Telcordia),  Bob Bruce (Syniverse), John Nakamura (NeuStar), Jim Rooks (NeuStar), Syed Mubeen Saifullah (NeuStar), Lavinia Rotaru (Sprint)
Review of last discussion:
Question was asked around the Solution #1 SB/Clearinghouse solution and a carrier specific comment around its un-willingness to support it in the industry.  In addition it was reiterated that the SB/Clearinghouse solution was a totally optional solution for the industry participants.
Discussion around Solution #2 - Enhancement of NPAC/SOA:
The question was asked around the statement “Can be eventually be expanded to support all porting” and whether that indicated supporting both simple and complex (including multi-line) port orders.
Possible solutions would be to create a field to link/group requests, or to expand the number of field elements in a create SV to accommodate the data necessary for a complex port.
A discussion followed primarily focused on the fact that we as a committee have not gone far enough into any requirements to make these determinations and it was reiterated that the details surrounding an enhanced NPAC porting solution (to accommodate SUPs, Rejects, difficult scenarios) have not been done and that the LNPA as a larger committee (it was noted that only a small # of participants have been on these OOB meetings) would need to approve the investment of time in developing all the requirements to support this.  As a point of clarity it was noted that at this current stage, all sub-teams (LSR, Clearinghouse, Enhanced NPAC/SOA, WPR-WICIS, etc) were not requested to develop detailed requirements.
In our Irvine meeting the committee will ask for next steps.  
Teresa Patton (Out of the Box Committee Chair) will ask the LNPA chairs (Paula Jordan and Gary Sacra) the following question:  “What is our path forward? Especially considering that we are roughly 1 month from our Sept 1 meeting in Denver.”.
The following talking points will be provided as the committee’s status at the LNPA WG Meeting next week:
1. Concerns have been raised that perhaps this committee didn’t make it clear enough in our presentation that the solutions presented have not been fully vetted yet. There is still a substantial amount of work that needs to be done, particularly with the NPAC Expansion Solution IF there is enough interest from this working group to pursue this option. 
1. The committee held a conference call on Monday, July 20th to take any questions and concerns from interested parties surrounding the two porting solutions. Participation was lighter than expected and the committee is hoping to get more questions/feedback from the group today.
1. By the end of this meeting the Out of the Box committee is needing  from the LNPA WG a determination if the committee needs to be move forward with doing a deeper dive into these solutions.
